
5. CHRISTCHURCH PUBLIC HEALTH STRATEGY

Members of the Healthy Christchurch Project Team advised the Community Board of the development
process for the Public Health Charter and Strategy for Christchurch. The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the Board provide feedback to the Healthy Christchurch Steering Group regarding the
initiative and health priorities.

3. That the Board express particular interest in consultation and partnerships in the following
areas:

• Low cost medical care.
• Parent education.
• Road, cycle and pedestrian safety.
• Fitness and exercise for the aging population.
• Air pollution.
• Mental health care.
• Employment - relationship between warmer houses and employment.

4. That the Board highlight the requests made to the Aranui Community Renewal for
comprehensive medical provision in Aranui.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


